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Belding 6-8pm 

Carson City 5-7pm 

Cedar Springs 5-7pm  

Edmore 5-7pm 

Grand Rapids Dusk-8pm 

Grandville 6-8pm 

Greenville Business 3:30-5pm 

Greenville 6-8pm  

Howard City 6-8pm 

Ionia 6-8pm 

Kentwood 6-8pm 

Lake Odessa 6-8pm 

Lakeview 5:30-7:30pm 

Lowell 5:30-8pm 

Newago 6-8pm 

Portland 6-8pm 

Rockford 5:30-8pm 

Sand Lake 6-8pm 

Saranac 6-8pm 

Sheridan 6-8pm 

Sparta 5-8pm 

Spring Lake 6-8pm 

Stanton 5-7pm 

Trufant 5-8pm 

Vestaburg 6-8pm 
 

 

2018 
Trick or Treat 

Schedule 

Junior Achievement of the Michigan Great Lakes social 

media mascot, Horace recently visited Greenville Tool & 

Die. Horace is pictured above with (left to right) JA 

Director of Development, Missy Summers, GTD Chief 

Financial Officer/JA of Montcalm County Advisory 

Board Member, Gregg Peters, and held by JA President, 

William Coderre. Junior Achievement is a non-profit 

youth organization that provides programs to students 

in kindergarten through high school. JA programs 

delivered by corporate and community volunteers are 

designed to help prepare young people for the real world 

by showing them how to generate wealth and effectively 

manage it, create jobs which make their communities 

more robust, and apply entrepreneurial thinking to the 

workplace.  GTD Tool & Die Designer, Roland Demorest, 

GTD Systems Administrator, Kevin Arnold, and Gregg  

 Peters all volunteer as instructors of various 

JA programs. The mascot, pictured left, 

gets his likeness from Horace Moses, one of 

the founders of Junior Achievement. 

#WheresHorace #100percentready 

 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

  

  

We would like to take the opportunity to wish the 

following GTD employees a Happy Birthday: 
 

OCTOBER 

2…………………Jamie Sellers 

4…………………Jordan Melching 

5…………………Macade Paulson 

5…………………Blake Shotko 

6…………………Dwayne MacLaren  

8…………………Kirk Potter 

13………………David Scott 

15………………Gregg Peters 

16………………Josh Brewington 

17………………Kevin Lipp 

20………………Mark Cazier 

22………………Neal Fisher 

22………………Ashton Mead 

26………………Jay Vlahas 

26………………Ethan Schofield 

30………………John Meyer 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

October is National Employee 

Ownership Month, and at 

Greenville Tool & Die, we’re 

proud to be an Employee Owned 

Company. We would like to take 

this opportunity to say thank 

you to the employee owners for 

their direct investment into 

the success of this company.  

The following employees are recognized for their 

hard work and dedication on: 
 

OCTOBER 

3………………Rich Ring……………………………35 years 

20……………Luke Hansen………………………15 years 
 

Thank you all for your commitment, and the 

accomplishments you have brought to Greenville 

Tool & Die. 

 

Congratulations are in order once again for Greenville 

Tool & Die Apprentice Diemaker, Austin Wonch.  Austin 

took 3rd in the Modified Division at the IMCA Super 

Nationals at Boone Speedway on September 6th. 

Check out his interview with IMCATV at: 

www.facebook.com/imcatv/videos/507852279641987/ 

Safety & Suggestion Meeting                       

Wednesday, October 24, 2018 - 3:30pm 
 

October committee members are: 
 

Nate Akin            Kodde DeVries 
Caleb Green       Seth Heckman                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Forty-four successful donations were collected in 

the September blood drive held at Greenville Tool 

and Die. Thank you, donors, for your commitment 

to helping those in need. The following GTD 

employees have recently reached milestones in 

blood donated: 
 

Josh Bailey – 5 gallons 

Kevin Coon – 7 gallons 

Fred Murray – 7 gallons 

Ted Murray – 7 gallons 
 

Recent first-time donors: 

Roland Demorest 

Ken Mankel 

John Meyer 

Jeremy Payne 

Joel Petersen 

Justin Ross 

 

 
 

The next blood drive will be held on: 
Tuesday, November 6, 2018 
12:30-5:30pm 

The flu shot clinic held at Greenville Tool & Die on 

September 18th was very successful. Seventy-five 

people participated. Thank you, employees, for taking 

the extra measure to stay healthy this flu season. 

Employees received additional training on the “Zoller 

Tool Setter”. This allows the CNC Machinist the 

ability to pre-measure tooling while the machine is 

running, reducing downtime and cost for the company. 


